
 
 
 
Hi, my name is Amber Kovich and I am running as a candidate for the RJMHA Board of Directors. 
 
I currently have 2 children registered with The Jets, one in Intro to Hockey and the other in Atom 
Rep.  Our family has long established roots within our hockey community going back to 1977, 
when my husband started playing for Richmond Minor until he moved on to play Jr B.  When our 
son decided that he too wanted to be a hockey player we enrolled him at the age of 4 with RMHA.  
He played for Richmond Minor for 5 seasons until we made the decision to move to Seafair for 
the 2017-2018 season and then came the merger.  This past season our daughter decided that 
she also wanted to play hockey and we enrolled her into Intro to Hockey program.   
 
I have previously served on the Board of Directors for RMHA and oversaw The First Shift 
program for two seasons and going into this  season I was asked to fill the role of Division 
Manager for Atom C.  This season came with a huge learning curve and I believe I was able to 
overcome that with hardwork, determination and teamwork.  I was blessed to have some great 
people assisting along the way.  I hope to use my experience and skills learned through both 
these roles to grow and improve upon our new Association.  I would like to take what was great 
from both the previous associations and move them forward and work on and make changes to 
the things that were and are not working.  
 
I honestly believe that our membership would like nothing more than a leadership group that is 
willing to work together and move forward not live in what was of our previous associations.  Our 
kids deserve to be lead by people who want to work together and take this association forward 
and this is exactly what I want to do.    
 
The Richmond Jets Minor Hockey Association has made amazing things happen on the ice this 
inaugural season and if the people driving this association forward are able to work together in a 
harmonious fashion I believe that not only are we one of the largest associations but TOGETHER 
we have the opportunity to be the BEST. 
 
#BETTERTOGETHER 
    
 
 
 

       


